

Dear Prospective Sponsor,

An invested group of educators and community members have been working diligently to open a Children's Museum in Salisbury, Maryland. Children's Museums all across the world have redefined museum experiences while engaging children in innovative and interactive play through exploring, discovering, and creating. We hope to bring this effort to fruition by 2019.

Minds in Motion has just recently launched the Founding 50 campaign. This campaign is designed to reach a goal of \$50,000 or more through the generous gift of \$1,000+ from 50 individuals, businesses, and foundations in and around the Delmarva Peninsula. Funding from the Founding 50 will specifically be used to fund consultant fees (specializing in emerging museum planning and feasibility studies), exhibit development, marketing, capital campaign development, and most importantly, community outreach.

We invite you to join us as one of the Minds in Motion Founding 50. The Founding 50 is a once in a lifetime opportunity to set yourself apart from other supporters by demonstrating your passion for the mission and vision of the museum and our community. As a Founding 50 member, you will be recognized with a distinctive plaque that will be displayed inside the museum. Founding 50 members will also be recognized on our website, social media, and press releases.

We will also have different levels of sponsorships including exhibit sponsors that will collaborate with the Founding 50 campaign (until we reach fifty members). All proceeds will go towards supporting the creation of the Minds in Motion Children's Museum.

If you would like to take this opportunity to become a Founding 50 member, to support Minds in Motion Children's Museum, and benefit our children and local community, please thoughtfully consider becoming a sponsor.

Please address and mail all checks/donations to:

Minds in Motion Children's Museum, Inc. P.O. Box 4486 Salisbury, MD 21801

If you would like more information about Minds in Motion Children's Museum, about the Founding 50 campaign, our exhibit sponsorships, or have any additional questions, please contact President, Vira Ogburn at info@mindsinmotionsby.org

updates. Like us on Facebook/Instagram/Twitter as well! Thank you for your consideration and continued investment in our community! Together we can achieve our mission of providing children a place to explore, discover, and create through interactive exhibits and educational programs, igniting curiosity and fostering a lifetime love of learning. With Much Gratitude, The Board of Directors Minds in Motion Children's Museum Minds in Motion Children's Museum Inc. is a registered 501c3 organization. All donations are tax deductible.

You may also visit our website www.mindsinmotionsby.org for additional information and ongoing